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Mister President,
Viet Nam welcomes the delegation of Uzbekistan and thanks them for the comprehensive presentation of the national UPR report. 
We commend Uzbekistan for its efforts to strengthen the constitutional and legislative framework and to establish new national mechanisms for the promotion and protection of human rights. We also welcome the actions taken by Uzbekistan to align its national policies with the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development. 
In a spirit of constructive dialogue, Viet Nam would like to make the following recommendations to Uzbekistan:
First, strengthen measures to improve the quality of education by allocating sufficent resources to the education sector, increasing the number of qualified teachers and improving the quality of educational materials.
Second, take measures to prevent the negative impact of climate change on human rights. 
In conclusion, Viet Nam wishes Uzbekistan every success with this UPR cycle.  
Thank you, Mister President./.
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